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16 July 2018

Mary Jane McNamara

fyi-request-8028-3ae2c6ea@requests.fyi.org.nz
REF: OIA-3937

Dear Mary Jane
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 13 June 2018 through the FYlLorg.nz site requesting a review of CCTV
footage under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

In accordance with section 14 of the Act, your request was transferred to the New Zealand Transport
Agency on 22 June 2018.

In particular, you have requested the following information:
! was involved in an accident coming off the Southern motorway on Monday 11/06/18 between
9.45 and 10.00pm. | had come off the motorway at Mairo St turnoff and turned left.
At the second set of lights | went through believing this to be on a green light. A person turned
right which they claim was a green arrow and we crashed. Could you please look at the
footage.

We have reviewed the CCTV footage captured in the area between 9:30pm and 10:15pm. Unfortunately
due to the angles in which the cameras were positioned during this time, there was no footage of the
incident described.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the Transport Agency, please contact Tara Kiriona, Senior

Customer Access Representative, by email to tara.kiriona@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on 0800 822 422.

Yours sincerely

Neil Walker
Senior Manager Journey Management Centre



